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In order to promote healthy living and reduce unwanted 
exposure to secondhand smoke, the City Council has 
adopted a Smoke-Free Multi-Unit Housing Ordinance 
that will prohibit smoking in multi-family residences. 

On January 1, 2018, smoking will be prohibited 
in indoor and outdoor common areas and in all 
newly-leased rental units. 

On January 1, 2019, smoking will be prohibited 
in all multi-family units, including all 
renter-occupied and owner-occupied units. 

Property managers such as landlords and 
homeowners associations have additional 
requirements. 

For more information about this ordinance and 
other smoking regulations, please visit 
beverlyhills.org/smoking or call (310) 285-1014.
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